
January 27, 2025  

Dear Parent(s),  

February 14th will be our one hundredth day 
of school! We are planning to have a celebration to reinforce 
counting up to 100 and recognizing groups of100 in a variety of 
ways. In preparation for the event, grade one students are being 
asked to:  

1. Brainstorm items that you and your family could easily collect 
to build a set of one hundred.  

2. Choose something from your list and gather one hundred 
objects of that item.  

3. Design a unique way to display our collection. You may decide 
to show sets of objects in groups that add up to one hundred. 
You might show groups of two, five, ten, twenty or fifty to 
build 100. Some materials may include pasta, toothpicks, 
cards, buttons, toys, etc. Be creative! (Or not - no pressure!) 

4. Be sure you have exactly one hundred items in your display or 
collection. Practice counting to one hundred at home with the 
objects in the display before bringing your project to school.  

5. Please have your child bring his/her collection of one hundred 
things to school on Wednesday, February 12th.  

6. Thank you for your assistance and participation! The kids love 
to show their collections to their friends.  

God’s Blessings, 

Mrs. Christensen


